
BARRON COUNTY  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Public Input is being sought for the 2026 Barron County Department of Health and 

Human Services Budget. 

 

The Barron County Department of Health and Human Services will hold a public 

meeting to receive comments from clients, providers, interested citizens and community 

agencies as to the adequacy and need for services in such areas as Services to Juveniles, 

Child Protective Services, Services to the Elderly, Public Health Services, Mental Health 

Services, Alcohol and Drug Abuse Services, and any other services being or needing to 

be provided in the community. 

 

The meeting will be held on Monday, September 29, 2025 at 9:00 a.m. in the Auditorium 

of the Barron County Courthouse, 335 East Monroe Ave, Barron, Wisconsin. 

 

Written comments may also be submitted, postmarked no later than September 19, 2025, 

addressed to: 

 Barron County Dept. of Health & Human Services 

 Attn: Stacey Frolik, Director 

 335 East Monroe Avenue, Room 338 

 Barron, WI 54812 

 

Any person who has a qualifying disability under the Americans with Disabilities Act 

and requires the meeting or materials at the meeting to be in an accessible format must 

contact the County Clerk’s office at (715) 537-6200 at least 24 hours prior to the meeting 

so that arrangements may be made to accommodate your request. 


